
Supply Chain
Marsh & McLennan Companies recognizes its responsibility 
to conduct business in a way that protects and improves  
the state of the environment for future generations.

A key component to our sustainability 
strategy relates directly to our supply chain. 
Our BEGREEN Procurement program 
formalizes our commitment to ensuring, 
where feasibly possible, that the goods and 
services we purchase are manufactured, 
delivered, used and disposed of in an 
environmentally and socially responsible 
manner, and that they provide long-term 
value for the Company, our employees and 
our clients. This approach is aligned with 
our environmental sustainability and social 
responsibility commitments.

• Reducing greenhouse gas emissions.

• Reducing waste generation.

• Eliminating the use of products 
containing hazardous materials.

• Minimizing water consumption.

• Striving toward zero-waste-to-landfill 
through waste reduction, reuse, and 
recycling.

• Promoting the use of goods that directly 
or indirectly reduce our impact on the 
environment.

• Complying with current and anticipated 
legislation.

Through BEGREEN Procurement we 
partner with suppliers to preferentially 
procure goods and services on the basis 
of total value which, where appropriate, 
may include: cost, energy and water 
usage, transportation processes, disposal 
options, and the overall impact to our 
carbon footprint. Suppliers are encouraged 
to propose innovative products and 
approaches to create cost-effective 
solutions that will reduce our environmental 
impact.

As a global professional services firm with 
over 65,000 employees and clients in more 
than 130 countries, Marsh & McLennan 
Companies will continue to work to develop 
and implement environmentally responsible 
business practices throughout our 
organization and strive for the sustainable 
growth of both our own and our clients’ 
businesses. We encourage our Suppliers 
to join us in the journey by supporting and 
furthering our environmental efforts.


